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Manual. 

Quarterly Report 

Roy Jorgensen Associates completed the first phase of this project to the satisfaction of the 

AASHTO Technical Committee on Hydrology and Hydraulics.  

Roy Jorgensen submitted a proposal to complete the second phase of the project to complete 

the publication of the manual.  The proposal was reviewed by the manual executive committee.  

The project received additional funding trough NCHRP.   

Currently, NCHRP is organizing the management of the project for the second phase.   We 

hope the contract can be awarded in May to begin the second phase of the project. 

The project spent $ 62,012.14 for the first phase. 

The project is slightly behind schedule.  The second phase should have started in February this 

year. 

We will post more updates as soon as the second phase begins. 


